
Quarter 1: September 3 - November 6th
Quarter 2: November 7 - January 31st
Quarter 3: February 1st - April 16th
Quarter 4: April 17th - June 26th

Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools will
report student progress to families four
times per year (Quarter System). 

Parents have ongoing access to the
PowerSchool grade book throughout

student
progress and achievement in real-

time.

the school year to view 

INSPIRING STUDENTS
TO BE THE BEST THEY CAN BE

REPORTING STUDENT PROGRESS
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

REGULAR SCHOOL CALENDAR

WETASKIWIN REGIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOLS



In November (Quarter 1) and April (Quarter 3)
There will be a ‘window of time' in which schools will invite parents to visit the
school for:

Celebrations of Learning
Student-Led Conferences or
Parent/Teacher Conferences
Schools will determine and communicate specific dates to parents

ALL parents will be communicated with regarding their childs’ progress, their
strengths and suggestions for supporting future growth and improvement.

In January (Quarter 2) and June (Quarter 4)
In January and June, K-6 families will be notified that formal Progress Reports are
available for their viewing/printing in PowerSchool.

 Formal parent-teacher interviews will not be scheduled for all students in January.

For Families of Kindergarten - Grade 6 Students: 
Formal Progress Reports will be accessible in January
and June. 

Families will be notified via email when Progress Reports are
available to be viewed or printed. 

Schools can provide a printed copy upon request.

To help families view PowerSchool progress reports, a
'Report Card Button' will be available this year. 

Specific instructions will be provided at progress report
time.

Schools will determine and communicate specific dates to
Interviews/Studentparents regarding Parent Teacher 

Celebrations of Learning.

SPECIFIC INFORMATION FOR
REPORTING STUDENTS PROGRESS

REPORTING STUDENT PROGRESS
KINDERGARTEN TO GRADE 6



In November (Quarter 1) and April (Quarter 3)
ALL parents will be communicated with regarding their child’s progress, their
strengths and suggestions for supporting future growth and improvement

In January (Quarter 2) and June (Quarter 4)
In January and June, Grades 7-12 families will be notified that formal Progress
Reports are available for viewing/printing in PowerSchool.

For Families of Students in Grades 7-12: 
Four Progress Reports will be available with
comments in PowerSchool in November, January,
April and June.

Families will be notified via email when Progress
Reports can be viewed or printed. 

To help families view PowerSchool progress reports,
a 'Report Card Button' will be available this year. 

Specific instructions will be provided at progress
report time. 

Schools will determine and communicate specific
Teacherdates to parents regarding Parent 

Interviews/Student Celebrations of Learning.

SPECIFIC INFORMATION FOR REPORTING STUDENTS
PROGRESS

REPORTING STUDENT PROGRESS
GRADE 7-12


